
From: Gomes, Kristen@Waterboards
To: Gomes, Kristen@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Houston Avenue Landfill - Tentative WDRs comment period
Date: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:00:23 AM

 

From: Parveen Sandhu <psandhu@kwrarecycles.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 11:58 AM
To: Welch, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Welch@waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: 'Harms, Patrick' <PHarms@scsengineers.com>
Subject: RE: Houston Avenue Landfill - Tentative WDRs comment period
 

EXTERNAL:
 
Hello Elizabeth,
 
After reviewing, Patrick had the following comments:  Our review of the tentative WDRs did not
reveal any substantive issues, with the exception of G.3. on page 37, which stipulates that “All
technical reports submitted under this Order shall be prepared by, or under direction supervision of,
a California-licensed civil engineer or engineering geologist.” (emphasis added).  This requirement
would preclude PG’s from preparing technical reports, which are generally allowed under our
license.  We see no need or reason for this restriction, and it is not a typical requirement of other
WDRs.
 
I would also like to point out a typo of the word “Demolition” in the glossary on page iv.
 
Thank you and have a great day,
 
Parveen Sandhu
Executive Director
Kings Waste & Recycling Authority
7803 Hanford-Armona Road
Hanford, CA 93230
Phone 559-852-4919
Cell 559-410-1117
Fax 559-582-2757
psandhu@kwrarecycles.net

www.kwrarecycles.net
 

From: Welch, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Welch@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 11:34 AM
To: Parveen Sandhu <psandhu@kwrarecycles.net>
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Cc: Harms, Patrick <PHarms@scsengineers.com>
Subject: Houston Avenue Landfill - Tentative WDRs comment period
 
Good afternoon Parveen,
 
As you may already be aware, the public response period for the Houston Avenue Landfill tentative
WDRs ended yesterday 2 January 2024 at 5pm. I just wanted to follow up and make sure that you
did not have any comments on the tentative WDRs? If that is the case, can you please send me an
email indicating that KWRA has no comments on the tentatives? We need to have documentation
for our case file indicating that a response was received from the Discharger.
 
Thank you,
Elizabeth A.M. Welch, MSCE
Water Resource Control Engineer, (Civil)
Title 27/Landfill/Composting Unit
California Regional Water Quality Control Board
Region 5 Fresno || 1685 E. Street || Fresno CA. 93706
elizabeth.welch@waterboards.ca.gov
  ·..·`·..·`><((((º>`·..·`·..·
 The Water Board is going paperless. Please submit all documents in searchable PDF format electronically,
following any instructions previously provided for your facility/permit via email
to centralvalleyfresno@waterboards.ca.gov
 *Please note that our Office is currently on a hybrid telework schedule. I will be in the office on
Mondays and Wednesdays.
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